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May 29, 2012 
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, Ontario 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
RE: EB-2011-0210 – Union Gas Limited – 2013 Rates Application  

Responses to LPMA Interrogatories 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli, 
 
Please find attached Union’s responses to the interrogatories filed by London Property 
Management Association (“LPMA”). 
 
 
Yours truly, 
 
[original signed by] 
 
Chris Ripley  
Manager, Regulatory Applications 
 
 
cc:   Crawford Smith, Torys 
 EB-2011-0210 Intervenors 
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UNION GAS LIMITED 
 

Answer to Interrogatory from 
London Property Management Association (“LPMA”) 

 
 
Preamble: In the November 10, 2011 letter from Union Gas re: EB-2011-0210 - Union Gas Limited - 
2013 Rebasing Application, Union stated that it was not proposing the next generation incentive 
regulation mechanism as part of this proceeding and that it would bring forward a separate application to 
establish the mechanism for setting rates for 2014 and beyond after the Board renders a decision on this 
application. 
 
On April 27, 2012, Board staff filed a revised report entitle Assessment of Union Gas Ltd. and Enbridge 
Gas Distribution Inc. Incentive Regulation Plans dated April 2012 by Pacific Economics Group 
Research, LLC ("PEG"). 
 
On May 14, 2012, Union Gas filed reply evidence to the PEG report entitled Response to Pacific 
Economics Group's September 2011 Report (Revised April 2012) by Melvyn A. Fuss, Ph.D. Each 
interrogatory noted below refers to this reply evidence. 
 
Question: 
 
Please indicate which issue or issues approved by the Board that the reply evidence is to address. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Union filed the evidence of Mr. Melvyn A. Fuss dated May 14, 2012 in response to the Pacific 
Economics Group Research, LLC report titled “Assessment of Union Gas Ltd. And Enbridge 
Gas Distribution Inc. Incentive Regulation Plans” that was filed by Board Staff. 
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UNION GAS LIMITED 
 

Answer to Interrogatory from 
London Property Management Association (“LPMA”) 

 
 
Preamble: In the November 10, 2011 letter from Union Gas re: EB-2011-0210 - Union Gas Limited - 
2013 Rebasing Application, Union stated that it was not proposing the next generation incentive 
regulation mechanism as part of this proceeding and that it would bring forward a separate application to 
establish the mechanism for setting rates for 2014 and beyond after the Board renders a decision on this 
application. 
 
On April 27, 2012, Board staff filed a revised report entitle Assessment of Union Gas Ltd. and Enbridge 
Gas Distribution Inc. Incentive Regulation Plans dated April 2012 by Pacific Economics Group 
Research, LLC ("PEG"). 
 
On May 14, 2012, Union Gas filed reply evidence to the PEG report entitled Response to Pacific 
Economics Group's September 2011 Report (Revised April 2012) by Melvyn A. Fuss, Ph.D. Each 
interrogatory noted below refers to this reply evidence. 
 
Question: 
 
For each issue identified in Exhibit J.O-4-2-1, please provide the relative section(s) of the reply evidence 
that relate to the specific issue. Please provide a summary of the reply evidence related to each issue 
addressed. 
 
 
Response: 
 
Please see the response at Exhibit J.O-4-2-1.  
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